
Safe and respectful school communities
We’re all on the same team video
Transcript
Email and social media are great ways to keep in touch with our school staff but sometimes what we say and do can hurt, intimidate or overwhelm others.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Aggression of any kind, either physical, verbal or online is unacceptable in the workplace, so it’s unacceptable in schools.
Remember, we’re all on the same team.
Your child, our student. One team.
Find out more about how we can all work and learn positively together. QLD.gov.au/schoolsoneteam
